
          

                                                                       

             Great Gaddesden Cof E (VA) Primary School 
                                Headteacher:  Mrs S. Wickens 
  

                                            Great Gaddesden C of E Primary School 

                                                    Church Meadow                                                                                             

Hemel Hempstead 

                                                                                                       Herts 

    Email:     admin@greatgaddesden.herts.sch.uk                                   HP1 3BT 

    Website:  www.greatgaddesden.herts.sch.uk 

    Tel: 01442 255734    
 

  Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

  

 

Monday, 21st October 2019 

            

                                 

Our whole school trip to the pantomime this year will be taking place on Wednesday, 18thth December. 

We will be going to see Beauty and the Beast at Harpenden Public Halls, Harpenden. 

 

The children will travel by coach to Harpenden, leaving school at approximately 9.15am and returning by 

1.15pm. The children will have lunch when we return to school.  Please note that Reception children and 

Y1 and Y2 children will all be provided with a school packed lunch.  As there will be no hot meal option, all 

Nursery and KS2 (Y3 – Y6) will need to either order a school packed lunch or bring a packed lunch from 

home. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13.00 per child, which will cover the cost of the ticket and an 

ice cream (or ice lolly for those with dairy allergies), and the transport costs.  Please make this payment 

via School Gateway. 

 

All nursery children are welcome to join the trip. Please could they be collected from school at 1.45pm.  

 

Please return the completed permission slip by Friday 8th November, in order that we can confirm 

numbers.  Please note: if voluntary contributions do not cover the cost, we will unfortunately have to 

cancel this trip. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this trip or have any difficulty making the contribution, please don’t 

hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs S.M.Wickens 

Headteacher  

  

http://www.greatgaddesden.herts.sch.uk/


          

                                                                       

 

 

 

Pantomime Trip – Wednesday 18th December 2019 

 

Child’s name:   _________________________________      Year:   _________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to travel by coach to and from Harpenden Public Halls, and to attend 

the Pantomime.   

 

          I have paid a contribution of £13.00 per child via School Gateway 

 

School Dinners – pupils in Nursery and Y3-6 

                

My child will require a school packed lunch and I understand that £2.50 will be charged via School 

Gateway.  

 

Please circle choice of fillings:         Cheese          Ham          Tuna 

 

My child will bring their own packed lunch 

 

School Dinners – pupils in Reception, Y1 and Y2 

                

My child will require a school packed lunch (no charge) 

 

Please circle choice of fillings:         Cheese          Ham          Tuna 

 

Ice creams / lollies 

 

 I give permission for my child to have an ice cream at the half time interval.   

 

My child has a dairy allergy and requires an ice lolly.     Yes   /   No   (please circle)   

 

 

 

Signed: ……………………….…………………………….. Dated: ………………………………. 


